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Our Departments

This month, Link Crew held Cocoa
and Cram, an event where our leaders
helped the freshmen study for finals.
We also held an all-leader meeting to
acknowledge some of our leaders
who have been working very hard. We
also had our last OG day of the
semester with our freshmen, where
we had a snowman drawing contest.
The winning class will be awarded
donuts! 

Social Committee 
Social did an amazing job
planning Cocoa & Cram.
They also passed out all
the birthday cards for

December.



Publicity Committee 

Academic Committee 

Publicity has kept up with their
daily posts, while also making
sure that we always have the

latest news out for our
freshmen. (Follow our socials!

Link to socials:
https://linktr.ee/linkcrewjbhs)

Academic has done a
wonderful job planning a

lesson to help the
freshmen with studying

for final exams. They also
planned a very enjoyable

OG day and end-of-
semester celebration. 



Events
Cocoa and Cram

Cocoa and Cram was a huge success!!

Our wonderful social committee

planned a successful study event for

the freshman. Our leaders put

together cups of hot chocolate with

candy canes. We sent out other

leaders to sit in teachers classrooms

so that if any freshmen needed

tutoring help, they could get it from

their leaders!



Snowman Drawing Contest 
We held a snowman drawing

contest during our last OG day
with our freshmen. The winning

snowman came from Ms.
Snowden’s AE Link Crew class.

The freshmen decided to draw a
snowman in a bikini enjoying the
summer weather. This class will
be getting a box of donuts as a

reward for the amazing and
creative snowman drawing!

Light of Link Crew
Light of Link Crew is where

Link Leaders nominate other
Link Leaders in their respective

committees for working hard
and being awesome leaders.

At the last All-Leader meeting,
the leaders with the most

nominations were recognized
by the adult coordinators and

were given a certificate of
appreciation!



All-Leader Meeting
Since it was our last All-Leader
Meeting on December 8th, we

decided to play some fun winter
games so our leaders could end
the semester with some winter

spirit. One of the activities we did
was making some leaders into a

Christmas tree with some
random items that were given to

us. Everyone had a wonderful
time playing. The winning group

decorated Brooklyn V.  Congrats,
Brooklyn's group! 🎄



Achievements
Social Committee 

Publicity Committee 

Academic Committee 

Made and delivered
birthday cards for all
freshmen with
December birthdays
Planned and ran Cocoa
and Cram
Started planning for
next semester -
Matchomatics and
Palentine's Day

Planned last OG day
Planned last lesson of
the semester to teach
the freshmen how to
study for final exams
Started planning the
next lesson for
January, along with
the next OG day

Posted daily posts
to all of our social
media accounts
Posted photos of
Cocoa and Cram
recap on IG
Continued keeping
all freshmen
updated on
upcoming events,
etc. 



Follow us on social media!

@ j b h s . l i n k c r e w

@ j b h s l i n k c r e w

@ j b h s . l i n k c r e w

https://sites.google.com/view/jbhslinkcrew/home

https://linktr.ee/linkcrewjbhs?


